
Meet the 2019 LCMA Board of Directors Candidates 

 

Dave Harlor (Inumbent) 

I’ve had the pleasure of living in Lowry these past 13+ years plus the privilege of serving on the 

Building and Grounds (BAG) committee for 7+ years and on the LCMA Board for 6 years now.  

I chair the BAG committee and serve as your LCMA Treasurer.   

My wife, Florence, and I moved here because we believed Lowry would be Denver’s next great 

neighborhood. It’s been fun, and at times challenging work to see this coming to fruition.   

I am a Denver native. Florence and I have (4) adult children, one still at home.  I am semi-

retired, with a broad professional background, most recently as a custom home builder. Prior 

careers and entrepreneurial endeavors include IT consulting, interstate transportation & logistics, 

corporate finance and accounting, and business acquisitions and consolidations. People say I 

have a unique skill set.  I call it, career ADD.  For fun, I love to ski and bike and plan the next 

great adventure.  It’s been my pleasure to actively serve this great community.  Thank you.   

Kittie Hook 

I have lived in Lowry for over 16 years and am very proud of this community.  I was on the 1993 

Citizen Advisory committee when we were strategically planning the entire 1800-acre 

development.  I think Lowry has exceeded all expectations we had in 1993 and I would like to 

make sure that we keep the community great and thriving. 

Joel Malecka (Incumbent) 

I moved to Lowry in 2009 with my wife.  As a former Air Force base, the Lowry community has 

an identity unique to anywhere in Denver, and I love being a part such a historical place. The 

development and layout also make it a beautiful place to live and I enjoy devoting time to 

preserving and managing this community.  I currently work in the state government and am 

familiar with city, county and state laws. Additionally, I have organized several 5K/10K races in 

the Lowry neighborhood and have experience with event planning and permitting.  I have served 

on the LCMA’s Board of Directors for the last six years, including as Vice President / Secretary 

and (currently) as President of the Board.  I also serve on the LCMA’s Executive Committee and 

the Events committee. 

 

Jane Wilson (Incumbent) 

I have just completed my first 3-year term on the LCMA, and humbly ask for your vote to 

continue that service for a second term. As a resident of East Park, I have followed closely the 

safety issues in my neighborhood.  The LCMA provides a safe space for honest and open 

communication, working in tandem with our elected city council and local police.  With that 

input from residents, I feel we have made steady progress.   

 

The LCMA board is engaged in several long-term projects identifying priorities in the scope of 

the budget, and I feel it would be helpful to see those projects through.  Thank you for your 

consideration of my candidacy for a second term on the LCMA Board of Directors. 


